
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING AGENDA ITEM 
 

DATE OF PUBLIC HEARING: June 20, 2017 

SUBJECT: 2017 Video Inspection and Maintenance of Stormwater Infrastructure  

 

FROM:      Raymond H. Gonzales, Interim County Manager 
                    Patti Duncan, Interim Deputy County Manager 
                    Benjamin Dahlman, Finance Director 
                    Kim Roland, Procurement and Contracts Manager  
 

AGENCY/DEPARTMENT: Transportation Department 

HEARD AT STUDY SESSION ON  

AUTHORIZATION TO MOVE FORWARD:  YES   NO 

RECOMMENDED ACTION: That the Board of County Commissioners approves a contract with 

Hoffman Southwest Corp., dba Professional Pipe Services, for the 2017 Video Inspection and Maintenance 

of Stormwater Infrastructure Project 

  

 

BACKGROUND: 
 

The purpose of this project is to inspect and clean drainage conveyances (pipes, inlets, manholes, 

outlet structures) in the Western/Central portion of unincorporated areas of Adams County 

within the Stormwater Utility Area including the unincorporated areas bounded by: US Highway 

36 or CO Highway 224 on the south, 92th Avenue on the north, Sheridan Boulevard on the west, 

and the South Platte River on the east; also including those unincorporated areas bound by: 70th 

Avenue on the south, 96th Avenue on the north, the South Platte River on the west, and CO 

Highway 2 on the east. According to our inventory, this equates to inspecting approximately 35 

miles of pipe and over 1,100 structures. 
 

The Invitation for Bid was solicited through the Rocky Mountain E-Purchasing System and 

advertised in the Daily Journal.  Bids were opened on April 26, 2017, for the Video Inspection 

and Maintenance of Stormwater Infrastructure Project. Two bids were submitted.  After 

verifying the unit bid prices submitted, the Transportation Department confirmed that Hoffman 

Southwest Corp., dba Professional Pipe Services, is the lowest, responsive, and responsible 

bidder. 



 

Company Name Total Bid Amount 

Industrial Pipe Solutions, Inc., Denver, CO $794,770.95 

Hoffman Southwest Corp., Denver, CO $723,018.26 

Engineer’s Estimate $918,940.14 

 

The recommendation from Public Works is to award the 2017 Video Inspection and 

Maintenance of Stormwater Infrastructure Project to Hoffman Southwest Corp., dba Professional 

Pipe Services, in the amount of $723,018.26. 
 

 

AGENCIES, DEPARTMENTS OR OTHER OFFICES INVOLVED: 
 

Public Works 
 

ATTACHED DOCUMENTS:  
 
Resolution 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



FISCAL IMPACT: 
 

Please check if there is no fiscal impact .  If there is fiscal impact, please fully complete the 

section below. 

 

Fund: 1 

Cost Center: 3090 

    
    
 Object 

Account 
Subledger Amount 

Current Budgeted Revenue:                   

Additional Revenue not included in Current Budget:                   

Total Revenues:                   

    

    

 Object 

Account 
Subledger Amount 

Current Budgeted Operating Expenditure: 7820       $1,309,092 

Add'l Operating Expenditure not included in Current Budget:                   

Current Budgeted Capital Expenditure:                   

Add'l Capital Expenditure not included in Current Budget:                   

Total Expenditures:         

     

      

New FTEs requested:  YES  NO    

     

Future Amendment Needed:  YES  NO    

       

 

 
Additional Note: 

 


